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MINUTES OF THE TRANSPORTATION AND PUBLIC SAFETY BUDGET COMMITTEE

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Virgil Peck at 3:30 p.m. on March 16, 2011, in Room 142-S
of the Capitol.

All members were present.

Committee staff present:
Daniel Yoza, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Aaron Klaassen, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Jeannie Dillon, Committee Assistant

The Chairman opened the meeting for possible action on HB 2370 - Abolishing the office of the state
fire marshal and transferring the duties and functions thereof to the division of facilities
management, the Kansas bureau of investigation and the division of emergency management.

The committee discussed possible amendments to pass the bill as amended. The committee
recommended that in order to present a bill that is efficient for the people of Kansas a special interim
committee be formed to study all aspects of the Fire Marshal's Office and the statutory requirements
needed. Representative Gatewood moved the table HB 2370. The motion was seconded by
Representative Bethell. The motion passed. Representative Gatewood moved to request an interim
study. The motion was seconded by Representative Pottorff. The motion passed with a unanimous vote.

The meeting was adjourned.
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